
 
Press Contact: Paula Walker

Development and Marketing Assistant
pwalker@wcte.org  931-528-2222 ext 315

 
Date  7-2-2019
For Immediate Release
 

WCTE Welcomes New Artists for July and August
 

Cookeville TN - WCTE is excited to announce that the WCTE Lobby Gallery will be hosting a
new Artists' Reception and Open House for the incoming artists for the months of July and
August.  Make plans to join us Friday, July 12 from 5 - 7 pm
at 229 E. Broad St. Cookeville, TN.
 
The exhibit includes the works of Heidemarie Weidner and Paula Rodgers. Heide is sharing her
ceramic tea pots with us and Paula is displaying her work with weaving and fibers.  This exhibit
will be on display until August 29, 2019.
 
"Heide and Paula have a beautiful and unique display that both complement each other and
shows their craft just beautifully. Please plan to attend the reception Friday the 12th to speak
with each of them to learn more about the processes they use for their craft."  said Paula
Walker, WCTE.   Light refreshments will provided.
 
 
WCTE has served the Upper Cumberland for more than 40 years as the regions premier
storyteller and is the only television station in a 75-mile radius of Cookeville, TN., making it a
strategic partner with education, health services, government, arts and music. WCTE is owned
and operated by the Upper Cumberland Broadcast Council and is one of only 350 PBS affiliates
nationwide. 

# # #
WCTE Upper Cumberland PBS


